Some suggestions that might help to increase the number of Readers and Eucharistic Ministers'

- 1. An announcement from the altar when the notices are being read at the end of mass.
- 2. The parents of the Confirmation and Communion class children could be canvassed by sending a note home through their class teacher. These parents have been regular attenders at mass as part of their childrens preparation for receiving the sacrament.
- 3. A notice could be placed in the entrance porch of the church asking for people to volunteer.
- 4. A note could be placed in the Parish Newsletter.

Rita Byrne Joyce Cullinane Paul Lynch Mary Murphy Tony Power	Readers	
Paul Lynch Mary Murphy Tony Power	Rita Byrne	
Mary Murphy Tony Power	Joyce Cullinane	
Tony Power	Paul Lynch	
	Mary Murphy	
David Packett	Tony Power	•••
David Rockett	David Rockett	

Ministers	
Dan Cowman	
Pat Green	
Aidan O'Reilly	
Ann Solly	
Teresa Tyrrell	